
8TH GRADE PROMOTION
CARNIVAL CELEBRATION

Free to all 8th graders!  Outdoor Carnival lunch,  games, treats, and
fun! 

June 10 (A Day) or June 11 (B-Day)  11 am- 1 pm. 
(Virtual Students are welcome, but must email Ms. Keveney at

kevenel@dearbornschools.org in advance for planning purposes. 
 She will provide details when you contact her.  Only VLP Students

need to RSVP) 

Anyone wishing to make a donation to the 8th grade celebration,

please Venmo @OLSmith-PTSA  
with the comment "8th grade promotion."  
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